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TAFT COURT TO PARTIALLY REOPEN 

Presiding Judge Colette M. Humphrey and Court Executive Officer Tamarah Harber-Pickens 
are pleased to announce the expansion of court services in Taft.   

The Taft Courthouse will partially reopen, offering civil and traffic services the first and third 
Wednesdays of the month, beginning May 5.  Staff will be available between 8 a.m. and noon 
to accept payments, civil filings and set hearings for traffic infractions.   

For traffic infractions, same day hearings can be set for those who appear between 8 a.m. and 
8:15 a.m. To schedule a hearing, please call (661) 868-5800.  

The Courthouse is located at 311 Lincoln Street in Taft.  

Audio livestream of proceedings will be available through the Court website.  

### 

https://www.kern.courts.ca.gov/online_services/remote_court_hearings

